
         Town of New Fairfield 

                 Town Clerk’s Office 
                                                            TOWN HALL 

                                                       4 BRUSH HILL ROAD 

                                                 NEW FAIRFIELD, CT  06812 

                                                                       • 
                                                                     (203) 312-5616 

 
 

PAMELA J. DOHAN 

CERTIFIED TOWN CLERK  

          September 5, 2018 

 

Special Town Meeting 

 

The Special Town Meeting was called to order by First Selectman Pat Del Monaco at 7:10 pm.  After 

the Pledge of Allegiance was recited, the call of the meeting was read by Cara Fennessey.   

 

Pat Del Monaco called for nominations for moderator.  Wes Marsh nominated John McCartney, 

seconded by Anthony Yorio.  Anthony Yorio made a motion to close nominations, seconded by Jim 

Mellett.  Pat Del Monaco called a vote for John McCartney as moderator, all in favor.   

  

Moderator McCartney read Resolution #1:  

Be it Resolved that an appropriation of $120,000 from the 2017-2018 operating surplus for 

funding of an SRO in the New Fairfield Middle School be approved. 

 

Peter Viola made a motion to move Resolution #1 to the floor for discussion, seconded by Anthony 

Yorio.  Being no discussion, Anthony Yorio made a motion to close discussion, seconded by Samantha 

Mannion.  Anthony Yorio called to vote on the Resolution, duly seconded.  Resolution #1 passed with 

one opposed. 

 

Kim Hanson made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Wes Marsh; approved by voice vote.  Meeting 

adjourned at 7:15 p.m.  

 

90 registered voters, 3 property owners and 3 visitors in attendance. 

 

Voice Votes 

Taped  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Cara Fennessey for 

Pamela J. Dohan 

Town Clerk 

 

Footnote:  SRO is abbreviation for School Resource Officer 


